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Attention All Providers:   

Reminder to Review Provider Type Specific Billing Guides 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and Nevada Medicaid would like to remind all providers, 
delegates and staff that provider type specific billing guides are available to help ensure that your claims are 
submitted properly.   

The provider type specific billing guides may include some of the following information:  

• Policy Information 

• Rates Information 

• Prior Authorization Requirements 

• Covered and Non-Covered Services 

• Special Billing Instructions, if applicable 

All persons submitting claims to Nevada Medicaid should be familiar with their provider type specific guides, as 
understanding this information may reduce claim denials, claim appeals and the need to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

Billing guides by provider type are posted on the Provider Information webpage. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

